
  

A. OUR OPINION – YOU DECIDE!
Save Lafayette responds to Court of Appeals 
decision regarding The Terraces Project

Save Lafayette continues to work to preserve all residents’ health, safety, and quality of life.  We support the efforts of Our 
Neighborhood Voices and the thousands of neighborhood leaders across the State of California fighting to restore local 
government decision-making and fair growth initiatives. 
 
The Court of Appeal’s decision to deny our lawsuit in November 2022, was very disappointing, particularly given the court’s subsequent 
decision to grant the appeal for the People’s Park project in Berkeley because “noise impacts had not been adequately studied.”  

We raised many more serious issues regarding the Terraces, but for whatever reason, with Senator Wiener in attendance, the Court 
found the following issues acceptable:

	 •	 the City consultant’s software shows up to 500+ Terraces residents would not escape a wildfire
	 •	 the City stated that County Connection would send 27 buses in a timely fashion to rescue 1,800 schoolchildren 
		  from a wildfire, even though the Connection’s CEO had denied any such assurance
	 •	 this project is inconsistent with Lafayette’s General Plan/Zoning
	 •	 the State’s Permit Streamlining Act requires project approval in 270 days - the City allowed 7 years
	 •	 the intersection traffic, already an F for emergency response, will increase by up to 3000 daily trips
	 •	 air and/or noise pollution will always exceed government standards - by up to 800% during the movement of 
		  500,000 cubic yards of dirt from this “scenic gateway” (Caltrans description)
	 •	 five endangered species will be directly threatened by the project.

So, did the Court protect the rights/health/safety of residents/students?  YOU DECIDE!

As a result of public hearings, The Terraces’ approval comes with a long list of requirements and we look forward to receiving 
information from the Council and staff to ensure that every requirement is met.  We also expect that, when it comes to issuing 
permits, the County Building and Fire departments will look very closely at the traffic, air pollution and fire evacuation impacts 
on the health and safety of Terraces residents, surrounding neighborhoods and schools.

B. OUR NEIGHBORHOOD VOICES – A CRITICAL INITIATIVE!
Save Lafayette will continue to protect the best interests of Lafayette’s residents, when it concerns their rights, their safety and 
their health, whether it’s a city, county or state issue.  We support Our Neighborhood Voices,  a coalition of thousands of California 
neighborhood leaders driving a 2024 ballot initiative that will protect local control of real estate development decisions. 

For more - see www.savelafayette.org

www.kaplanarchitects.com
(510) 361-0223

35 years of experience in architectural design

Advertising


